
 
  

 
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

Saint Mary’s Hall Middle School 
Dance Guest 

Permission Form   
 

This form must be turned in to the MS Office by 4pm on the Thursday before the dance. 
 

Name of SMH Student:  Form Level:  

Name of guest:  Home Tel. #  

School attended by guest:  Grade*:  

*only current middle school students (grades 6 through 8) may attend 
 
I understand that guests must abide by all behavior and dress code requirements of SMH students.   

SMH parent (please print name):  

Signature:  

 
You may reach me in case of an emergency by calling:  _____________________  or  _____________________ 
 
**Cut below if you would like to keep information for reference. Only the top portion needs to be submitted to the MS 
Office. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SMH Middle School Dances – Hosted by the Middle School Senate 
Winter Dance  Friday, December 6, 2019 7pm to 9:30pm Casual Attire 
Spring Dance  Friday, March 27, 2020 7pm to 9:30pm Casual Attire 
 
As your student makes preparations to attend the dance, please take into consideration our dress code: 
 
Clothing should be appropriate for school and in good taste. Examples of clothing that is inappropriate are: shorts, 
baggy pants, clothes with rips, holes or tears, clothing that is revealing, including bare shoulders (no strapless dresses), 
bare or partially exposed midriffs, bare backs, revealing necklines. Skirts and dresses should be long enough to reach 
mid-thigh. No offensive or suggestive language or pictures are allowed on clothing. We suggest that boys wear slacks, 
shirts, and ties for the Spring Dance. Saint Mary’s Hall reserves the right to send students home if their clothing is 
inappropriate or lacks standards of decency suitable for a school community. When in doubt, DRESS MODESTLY! 
 
Be sure guests know that our head and assistant head of Middle School will be administering a breathalyzer test, both 
as the students enter the dance, and as they leave the dance. The process is very simple where students blow into the 
breathalyzer just as they would when blowing out a birthday candle. They never touch the instrument. This is being 
done to ensure that your children have a safe and pleasant experience at our dances. As always, the safety and welfare 
of all of the students is our greatest concern.  
 
Important Details to Tell Guests: 
• Please be prompt for pick up – 9:30pm at the latest. 
• Parents must come inside to pick up their children when the dance is over. Students will not be allowed to leave 

the building unaccompanied. 
• The cost for the dance is $5, and refreshments and light snacks are provided. 
• The dances will be held in the SMH Dining Hall with drop-off/pick-up at the Middle School Circle. 
• Students will not be allowed to leave the Dining Hall during the dance. 
• Saint Mary’s Hall students are responsible for their guests at the dance. 


